September 6, 2022

| Agenda Topics | Moderato r | Minut es |
|---|---------------|-------------|
| Approve Minutes of August 23, 2022 Meeting | Mark | 5 |
| Security code audit of Equinox p2: background + what's the scope and the next steps | Mikael | 10 |
| Discussion on the Eclipse IDE Working Group The Eclipse Foundation content. | Mark | 5 |
| Webpage now updated, started next discussion: https://eclipseide.org/ and linkage from https://www.eclipse.org and https://www.eclipse.org/ide/ (#32) · Issues · Eclipse Foundation / IT / Websites / eclipseide.org · GitLab | | |
| Steering Committee meeting during EclipseCon | Mark | 5 |
| Room reserved on Tuesday, October 25, 11:00 for 60 minutes, 10 - 15 people. | | |
| The room is small, and will not have projectors and screens. | | |
| Should be in one of the "Seminarraum" meeting rooms at the Forum which are next door to each other. | | |
| EclipseCon - Community Day for the Eclipse IDE WG | Gerald | 10 |
| Community Day Outline: | | |
| - Number of people expected: ~25 | | |
| - Length: One half-day session | | |
| How long is the room booking? 3.5 hours - 24Oct@14:00CET Create an agenda page for Community Day - Gerald working on it - | | |
| Organizer of Community Day meeting - GeraldAny help required? Assistance? | | |

| Agenda Topics | Moderato r | Minut es |
|--|-----------------|-------------|
| BOF proposal? | | |
| Update from Gerald. | | |
| https://wiki.eclipse.org/EclipseCon2022 CommunityDay EclipseIDEWo rkingGroup | | |
| Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative GitLab Board and (Weekly Minutes) | Sharon/Pa ul | 5 |
| Reviewers? Publicize at EclipseCon? Incentive? PR in scope. | | |
| Webinars Volunteer for a Webinar - TechTalk - how regular? Quarterly Pradeep: Wiki page - https://wiki.eclipse.org/Eclipse IDE Webinar | Pradeep | 5 |
| Github sponsorship Need representatives from WG to work with. (collaborators) Which projects to put a sponsor button on? All or some? Draft proposal and short resolution for GitHub sponsors. The proposal for Github sponsors is here . | Paul | 5 |
| Topics for Next Meeting | All | 5 |

Attendees

Steering Committee Members:

Number of Seats 9 / Quorum is 50% of Committee / Passing a resolution is > 50%

- Pradeep Balachandran (IBM) / Gerald Mitchell (IBM)
- Sebastian Ratz (SAP) / Yannic Soethoff (SAP)
- Manuel Bork (Yatta) / Frederic Ebelshäuser (Yatta)
- Jonah Graham (Planning Council Chair)
- Mark Goodchild (Renesas)
- Abdul Rahiman Imran (Bosch)
- Johannes Matheis (Vector)

• Martin Lippert (VMware - Participant Representative)

Supporter Members:

Remi Schnekenburger (EclipseSource)

Other Attendees:

- Paul Buck (Eclipse Foundation)
- Sharon Corbett (Eclipse Foundation)
- Ed Merks (Eclipse Foundation, Sim Rel Engineer)
- Mikael Barbero (Eclipse Foundation)
- Mélanie Bats (Planning Council Observer)
- Shanda Giacomoni (Eclipse Foundation)
- Andrey Loskutov

Minutes

Approve Minutes of Aug 23, 2022 Meeting

Motion: Approve Minutes of Aug 23, 2022. Pradeep moves and Martin seconds. No objection to unanimous approval.

RESOLVED, the Steering Committee unanimously approved the Minutes of Aug 23, 2022 on September 6, 2022.

Security code audit of Equinox p2

Mikael Barbero (Eclipse Foundation) gave a summary of the RFP process that is being undertaken for the Security code audit of Equinox p2.

https://ostif.org/ are doing the audit. The audit is not just running some automatic tools. There will be a report given to the Eclipse Foundation, privately if there are security concerns. In addition guidance will be provided to the projects, but the projects will be responsible for actual fix implementations.

https://github.com/ostif-org/OSTIF/blob/main/Completed-Engagements.md contains their completed engagements to give a flavour of the output. In addition, as vulnerabilities are identified projects will be told about them.

https://www.eclipse.org/lists/equinox-dev/msg09450.html

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uwZU56d0pW40sUonm83bf1Uy9xLbb0C1vDOQC5FGhp8/edit

www.eclipseide.org

Mark brought us up to speed on what is happening with the website and backlinks to it from other Eclipse properties. See discussion on the Eclipse IDE Working Group | The Eclipse Foundation content and the webpage now updated, started next discussion:

https://eclipseide.org/ and linkage from https://www.eclipse.org and https://www.eclipse.org/ide/ (#32) · Issues · Eclipse Foundation / IT / Websites / eclipseide.org · GitLab

Steering Committee meeting during EclipseCon

Mark has booked and will definitely be there.

Room reserved on Tuesday, October 25, 11:00 for 60 minutes, 10 - 15 people.

The room is small, and will not have projectors and screens.

Should be in one of the "Seminarraum" meeting rooms at the Forum which are next door to each other. Pradeep will confirm his attendance at next meeting.

EclipseCon - Community Day for the Eclipse IDE WG

https://wiki.eclipse.org/EclipseCon2022 CommunityDay EclipseIDEWorkingGroup - Gerald has pending updates to make. Still working on assigning speakers to individual topics.

Ed is at EclipseCon, but probably can't attend community day due to Board conflict. Others are hoping to confirm attendance in coming days/weeks.

IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative

Paul provided a brief update, especially on dark mode. Moving slower than expected but still progressing.

Huge backlog of fixes that could be reviewed, would need a committer to do those reviews. Paul will put together a slide or two as a starting point for a talk at community day.

Webinars

https://wiki.eclipse.org/Eclipse IDE Webinar - contains plan for a webinar next week to align with the 2022-09 release of the IDE.

Going forward Pradeep is aiming for at least once a quarter, aligned with the Eclipse IDE releases.

Aiming for approximately one hour, comprised of three or four talks of 15-20 minutes each.

Add talk on p2/maven/gpg integration. Ed will reach out to Christoph.

Include links/promotion of Holger's release highlight video.

Pradeep hopes to get meetup.com/eclipseide

Paul reports that Jakarta EE has had good results on Youtube, many views after the live event.

Github sponsorship

Paul presented https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VkTCz-eWizVEaoXHP P5d1b0h0S5hhZ4/view for how to leverage GitHub sponsors.

Vote on this topic at the next meeting

Eclipse Marketing Services

Sharon added Link to Eclipse Marketing Services - https://www.eclipse.org/org/services/marketing/ See Section on Promoting Community News and Events - Simply submit the details of news/event/webinar to https://newsroom.eclipse.org/

Topics for Next Meeting

Please email Mark or the list for topics for the next meeting.